
Holy Family Parish, Fernie  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
October 16th, 2022 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time   

 
Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to your email request 
accordingly. We will be happy to send the forms via email.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

100 CWL Celebration  
 
Holly Family would like to invite the 
congregation and friends of HFP 
Saturday, November 5, 2022 
Starting with the Eucharistic and continuing in 
the Parish Hall with Happy Hour and Dinner. 
Cost: $40.00 given to the Parish Office. 
Location: Parish Hall  

 

  

 

Holy Family Parish. Interac e-transfer Donations 

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation. 
Please send them to: 

 
etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org   

 
Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in the message box of the e-transfer. 

For example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, or if is to be split between two or more of these. 

Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy Family Parish bank account when the transfer is made.

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
mailto:etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org
mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


Obituary  
 
Holy Family Parish extend sincerest condolences to the families and friends of Mary Ehrler and Louise Gentile 
 

 

Click here: Louise Amilia Gentile, Obituary  

 

 
Click here: Mary Ehrler, Obituary 

 

Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 6:00pm to 6:30 pm

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
Please pray for the kids that will start Catechism this Fall.  

Thank you, parents, for your support and cooperation.  

For information or to register please contact the Parish office 

October 15th, 2022 

 

Liturgical Readers 

Adele Minto   

  
 

Sacristan 

 

Alice Aylward Nally  

 

Church Cleaners 
Oct. 17 to October 31 

Anne Majic, Nermina DeGuzman, and 
Veronica Eustace 

 
 

Finance 

October 8th, 2022 
_____________________ 

Weekly Donations 
$1,132.17 

Goal 

$1300.00 
Difference 

$167.83 

Your continued support for the Parish is 
very much appreciated and needed as 
expenses continue to increase and rise. 
Thank you 

_______________________ 

 
____________________________ 

https://www.cherishedmemoriesfs.com/obituary/Louise-GENTILE
https://www.cherishedmemoriesfs.com/obituary/Mary-EHRLER


 

 
 

 
 

Rosary Rally 
to Take 
Place in 
Fernie 

 

n the 105th 

anniversary of the 
Miracle of the Sun 

in Fatima, Sat. 
Oct. `15 at noon 
you can join the 
Rosary Rally just 
outside the Holy 

Family 
Church.  We'd love 
to see you there! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


